
 

October 13, 2024 
Announcements 
 
 
APPOINTMENT OF A DIRECTOR 
 
 
In accordance with ASIC Continuous Disclosure Requirement, Mt Evelyn & Districts Financial Services 
Ltd. Wishes to announce the appointment of Stephen James McArthur as Director as at 8th October 
2024. 
 
Steve has long experience in small and large organisations in both the private and public sectors. He 
has been a manager/director of family businesses for over 50 years. He was a member of the Victorian 
Parliament for 10 years. He has also been a board member of Yarra Valley Water and both a board 
member and Chairman of the Melbourne Market Authority.   
He has lived in Montrose for 30 years and has been involved in many local community organisations 
and activities including the Montrose Cricket Club, Monbulk College Council, Billanook College Council, 
The Upwey Billy Cart Races, The Dunlop-Bayswater Angling Club, The Basin Supporters Group & 
Community Advocacy Alliance. 
 
. 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Laura Lilley 
Company Secretary 
Mt Evelyn & Districts Financial Services Limited 
 
 
 
 


